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Australian Capital Territory 

Land (Planning and Environment) (Draft 
Variation No 151) (Coree) Notice 2005 

Coree Block 5 Uriarra Rural Village 

Notifiable instrument NI2005—119

made under the 
Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991, section 24 
(Submission of draft plan variation to Minister) 

 
 
In accordance with section 24 of the Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991 
the ACT Planning and Land Authority is making available for public inspection 
the recommended final version of Draft Variation to the Territory Plan No.151-
Coree Block 5 Uriarra Rural Village, submitted to the Minister for Planning for 
approval.   
 
Also available for inspection are related documents submitted to the Minister 
such as background papers, a report on the issues raised in any written 
comments on the previously notified draft variation, and a report on the 
consultation with the public, the National Capital Authority and the ACT Heritage 
Council. 
 
These documents may be viewed at: 
 
• ACT Planning and Land Authority Customer Service Centre, Ground Floor, 

South Building, Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis Street, Dickson 
(opposite the Motor Registry) 8:30am to 4:30pm weekdays. Copies of the 
recommended final variation can be obtained here; and 

• ACT Government libraries at Belconnen, Civic, Dickson, Erindale, Griffith, 
Gungahlin, Kippax, Tuggeranong and Woden during normal opening 
hours; and 

• The Authority web site at www.actpla.act.gov.au/tplan/index.htm. 
 
 
Jacqui Lavis 
Delegate of the Chief Planning Executive 
ACT Planning and Land Authority 
 16 March 2005 
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